
Poll:  Half  of  Californians
have difficulty paying health
insurance
By David Siders, Sacramento Bee

Half of California voters say they are paying more for health
care than they were a year ago, and the same percentage of
voters  say  their  health  care  costs  are  hard  to  afford,
according to a new Field Poll.

Fifty percent of California voters say the amount they pay for
their family’s health care has increased in the past year,
while 41 percent of voters say they are paying about the same,
according to the poll. Just 5 percent of registered voters say
their health care costs declined.

The  poll,  sponsored  by  the  nonprofit  California  Wellness
Foundation, comes as the state prepares for major changes
under the federal health care overhaul next year, including a
requirement that nearly all Americans have health insurance or
pay a penalty.
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